
Updated Charter Agreement
The  BSA  National  Service  Center  has  just  released  a  new
Charter Organization Agreement that must be signed by either
the  Institutional  Head  and/or  Chartered  Organization
Representative.

We understand that a number of units have already submitted
their  charters  to  their  unit  commissioner  or  district
recharter representative. If a unit has submitted their packet
with the old form, your district executive or a member of the
council staff will be reaching out to let you know that the
unit  must  submit  the  new  form.  We  understand  this  is  an
inconvenience, the importance of this updated agreement is
critical to Chartered Organizations. The new form includes
language directly addressing insurance and indemnification of
the Chartered Organization.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may bring, the number
one  priority  is  always  the  safety  and  protection  of  our
members and partners.

The New Chartered Organization Agreement Form

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/updated-charter-agreement/
https://filestore.scouting.org/filestore/membership/pdf/524-182_web.pdf

